
   

 
 

 
 

 
Brussels and Geneva, 3 April 2024 

To:

 
Michele De Palma 

General Secretary 
FIOM-CGIL 
m.depalma@fiom.cgil.it 

 

Ferdinando Uliano 

General Secretary 
FIM-CISL 
ferdinando.uliano@cisl.it 

 

Rocco Palombella 

General Secretary 
UIL M 
sguilm@uilm.it  

 
Dear Comrades, 

 
 

Solidarity message to the striking workers at Stellantis/Turin 

 
IndustriAll European Trade Union and IndustriALL Global Union, representing tens of millions of 
manufacturing workers, have been informed about a planned industrial action in Turin on 12 April 2024 
calling for the relaunch of the automotive industry in the region.  

 
We are writing to you to express full solidarity with the thousands of workers and families who will 

demonstrate and go on an 8-hour strike to defend the future of their jobs and industry.  
 
Industrial action will be organised against the backdrop of an unprecedented crisis. The present-day severe 

situation has mainly been caused by a dramatic downsizing of the automotive industry, which is of vital 
importance to the region. Stellantis’ Mirafiori plant is at the heart of the crisis.  
 

To make Turin's economy thrive again, it is necessary to preserve and relaunch Stellantis with all its related 
activities. In concrete terms, we would like to see a robust industrial plan supporting the development of 

production at Mirafiori including investment on design, research, and engineering as well as employment 
prospects and re-/upskilling programmes to accompany workers in the digital and green transitions. 
Special attention must be paid to the development of production of components/equipment intended for 

electric and hydrogen vehicles. 
 
We urge the management of Stellantis, in close dialogue with trade unions and Italian authorities, to foster 

innovation, growth and prosperity in the region. At a time of tremendous transformation of the 
automotive industry, IndustriALL Global Union, industriAll Europe and their affiliated trade union 

organisations will continue to fight for just transitions which secure that no one and no region is left 
behind. 
 

 
In Solidarity,  
 

 
    

 
 
Judith Kirton-Darling     Atle Høie 

General Secretary     General Secretary 
IndustriAll European Trade Union   IndustriALL Global Trade Union  
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